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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: RONNA CUNNINGHAM <ronronna36@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 3:39 PM
To: comments@utc.wa.gov; ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; customercare@pse.com
Subject: requested changes to PSE rates and public hearings

[EXTERNAL] 

 
To whomever:  
In this time of the highest inflation rate in the past 40 years (9.9%), I urge you to  
re-evaluate your need to inflate the price of energy. I suggest you freeze all price increases for 3 
years: then in the 4th year increase the electric service 1.2% and the natural gas 1.74%; in the 5th 
year increase the electric service 2.62% and the natural gas 2.19%. At the end of the 5th year, 
depending on the economy, re submit your outlandish request for double digit increases. You have a 
responsibility to your customers.  
 
Thank you for reading this  
Ronna Cunningham  


